
“The Crossing Guard Company” 

 

NOW HIRING SCHOOL CROSSING GUARDS 

• Would you like to work only the days school is in session and not have to work 

nights, weekends or holidays? 

• Would you like to earn extra money while working part-time protecting the 

children of our community? 

If you can answer “YES” to these questions, we’re  

interested in talking to you about being a  

SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD  

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY – TRAINING PROVIDED 

Students (over 18) and Seniors Welcome! 

For more information, please call: 

Hilary Calvert 

(913) 952-6086 
 

or visit our web site at www.thecrossingguardcompany.com 


